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Our Committee membership is Carol Keller as chair and Jodi Van Vanden Berge was appointed as vice chair.

The philanthropy project for the 2017 conference was arranged in coordination with our Associate Membership Sector rep, Kent Wolfe.  Center for People in Need was selected as this year's recipient.

We had four exhibitors at the 2017 conference, down one from last year.  One task was communicating via email with the 2017 conference exhibitors.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attended NeASFAA BOD meetings in October 2016, January 2017, and March 2017.
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